
Budget Advisory Meeting 

Feb. 14th, 2023 

Townhall conference room 

Agenda: 

 

Discuss and vote on Selectboard recommendation of becoming a year round committee with access to 

Town Administrator, Finance Director, Department heads and anyone else need to develop and assist 

with the strategic planning of the Town of Henniker budget process and analysis.  

 

Attendees: Lori Marko, Luke Reynolds, Tim Payson 

 

Lori brought the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. 

 

We discussed the selectboards suggestion and all agreed it was a great step forward for the committee. 

Luke suggested a rewrite of the Budget Advisory Committee’s mission statement and selectboard policy. 

Lori stated we would be available to help rewrite or write for the selectboard and town administrators 

review. (if appropriate) 

Lori made a motion to accept the selectboards suggestion, Luke seconded it. Vote to accept 3-0 in favor. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Lori Marko 

 

 


